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Festival of Song

Y

ou are cordially invited to the 38th Annual Festival of Song on Friday April 6, 2018 at the Conant High School in Hoffman Estates. This year we are pleased to announce that the Conant High School Chorus Department will be hosting this event – with a special appearance by the Students of Conant High School. There is no charge for admittance for the evening. The doors will open for rehearsal at 6:00, and the program will start at 7:00.
Directions to the James B Conant High School are enclosed. Parking is available in the main parking lot by door 5 on the northeast corner of the school. The concert will be in the auditorium on the first floor.

We hope to see you all there! If you need further information please contact:
Frank Potempa
Phone:  847-296-2568
Email:  fcpotempa@sbcglobal.net

